Moore, Tania

From: Fikes, Cathy

Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 12:43 PM

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Thanks to the outgoing Council members, and Congratulations to the incoming

Council Members ,

From: Maneck Bhujwala <mbhujwala@socal.rr.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 1:31 AM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: Thanks to the outgoing Council members , and Congratulations to the incoming Council Members,

| wish to express my thanks to the outgoing HB City Council members Mayor Barbara Delgleize, Mayor Pro-temp, Mike
Posey, and council members Kim Carr and Erik Peterson for the good work they have done, and my Congratulations to
the incoming new Council members Pat Burns, Casey McKeon, Tony Strickland, and Gracey Van Der Mark and wish
them good luck for their new responsibilities.

Regards,

Maneck Bhujwala, M.S.E.E., M.B.A., M.A. Interfaith Action

President, Greater Huntington Beach Interfaith Council

Priest, Zarathushti (Zoroastrian) Community of Southern California

Co-Founder, Zoroastrian Associations in Northern and Southern California

Overseas Director, World Zoroastrian Organization, U.K.

Board Member, Orange County Interfaith Network and North American Interfaith Network
Member, Administrative Committee, Center for Religion at Loma Linda University, Loma Linda
Member, Advisory Council, The Guibord Center, Los Angeles
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Moore, Tania

From: Fikes, Cathy

Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 1:41 PM

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Thank you for your service and your patience (to Council of Nov 2022)

From: Davida <davidajoan@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 12:56 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: Thank you for your service and your patience (to Council of Nov 2022)

To our existing City Council in place through December 5, 2022:

I attended a City Council meeting for the first time ever a week ago, despite my having lived in Huntington
Beach for 25 years. I was surprised by the significant amount of hostile and negative commentary you endure. I
imagine this must be a frequent occurrence unfortunately.

I wish instead that the dialogue were more constructive and diplomatic. Regardless, I did want to at least say
thank you. Thank you for your patience and tolerance in listening to public commentary that often seemed
loaded with divisive and even toxic content. I appreciate your willingness to serve our city in a role that seems
somewhat unappreciated.

Best regards,

- Davida Milo
davidajoan@yahoo.com
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